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This week I have had the pleasure of teaching more of the children that I usually would, 
which I have really enjoyed. It has been great to see how engaged the children are in 
their learning and how well they can recall what they have been taught.  

This week in school 

This week Nursery have been very busy painting self portraits and learning about 
Valentines day. They also really enjoyed their stay and play session with their parents. 
Reception have been exploring how long it would take to climb Mount Fiji and learning 
about Japan. Parents were also welcomed to a play and stay session. Year 1 are have 
been writing their own version of “Were going on a bear hunt” and changing the bears 
into squirrels. Year 2 have been leaning about music from around the world and have 
made their own rain makers. Year 3 have been writing persuasive letters and decorating 
sculptures. Year 4 have been planning non-chronological reports and have made their 
own art work on cloth. Year 5 have focused on self portraits in art. Year 6 have finished 
novel “Holes” and have been looking at SAT questions. Acorns have been reading “No Bot 
the Robot” and have been enjoying activities linked to this book. 

School Disco 

Firstly a great big thank you to all of the staff and PTA volunteers who came to help, it 
is very much appreciated. I would particularly like to thank Mrs O’Keeffe and Mrs Stoves 
who did a great job as DJ’s. It was great to see so many people at the school disco 
supporting the school. A great time was had by all and lots of money was raised (total to 
follow when it has been counted). All the money raised will be going towards our school 
library which has been moved into our main school corridor and is being updated. 

Parents Evening 

The school cloud booking system will soon close for you to book in your parents evening 
meetings so if you have not done so please book an appointment asap. The system will 
allow you to book one meeting per child and show you the available times. Please contact 
the office if you need any assistance with this. 

SEND Coffee Morning 

It was great to see parents again at the coffee morning and the feedback from this has 
been really useful and sparked lots of ideas in our heads. Mrs Robb really appreciates 
these sessions and I know parents find them really useful too. 

 

I hope you have a great weekend. 

Mr Sanderson  
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

 

Upcoming Events 
 

 

Parents evenings 
Tuesday 4th and 
Wednesday 5th 

March 
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